
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 5 and Year 6 Science Museum Trip 

Science Museum, Exhibition Road, London, SW7 2DD 

Thursday 13th June 2024 

 
We are pleased to let you know that our Year 5 and 6 Summer Term school trip will be to the London Science 

Museum in June. The children will enjoy a whole day visit to the world-famous Science Museum in London. 

They will get to visit all of the open galleries and exhibitions on the day and have the opportunity to explore 

all other open areas of the museum.  

 
The children will be accompanied by their class teachers and LSAs at all times on the trip. We anticipate 

arriving at the museum for 10:00am and leaving at approximately 2:30pm. The pupils will eat their packed 

lunches in the school catering area. 

 
On the day, the children will need to wear school uniform like normal, with suitable footwear for a whole day 

on their feet. They will need to bring a packed lunch and keep it in a named disposable bag that they can carry 

themselves. The children will be able to safely store these in the dining area, as we get in to the museum in 

the morning. Please also make sure your child brings a named water bottle on the day. For those that are 

eligible for Free School Meals, please contact the office if you would like the school provide a packed lunch, 

no later than 4th June. 

 
The coach will leave Priory at approximately 8:10am and we are aiming to return to school by 4:00pm, traffic 

permitting. The pupils should be dropped off at 8:00am and we will keep parents updated on the estimated time 

of arrival. O nce pupil numbers have been finalised, we will be able to offer additional places to volunteer 

parent helpers. We will advise you of this nearer the time via email. 

Sadly, trips of this nature are only possible with your generous voluntary contributions. W e advise the 
price per pupil for this awe-inspiring trip is £18.50. We would be grateful if you could make this payment 
via our ParentPay system by 1st June. 

 
Please note that due to budget constraints, if insufficient voluntary contributions are raised to fund the 

trip, then the school will be unable to run the event without your voluntary contribution. 
 

If you have any further queries, please don’t hesitate to contact us. 

Kind regards, 

Mrs Bailey, Mrs Longshank & Mr Sheffle 

Priory Primary School 
Achieving our best; supporting and celebrating each other. 

               Thursday 29th February 2024 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

Headteacher – Ms C Laver Bicknacre Road, Bicknacre, Chelmsford, Essex CM3 4ES 

01245 225450 admin@priory.essex.sch.uk priory.essex.sch.uk 
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